
 

Hello Everyone 

Date:  26 June 2014 

Newsletter 
Precinct Campus 
Key dates: 

Fri 27 June Last day of Term 2. Buses Leave at 1.50p.m. Last class Period 4 

Mon 14 July First Day of Term 3 

Mon 21 -  Fri 25 July Mt Hotham Ski Camp 

Thurs 24 July Victoria Market Business 

Tues 22 July Precinct Information Evening 7p.m. -  5N104 

Tues 29 July Job Skills Expo 

Thurs 7 Aug Cross Country Ski 

Wed 13 -  Fri 15 Aug Mt Baw Baw Camp 

 

   

 

  

   



   

   

    

    

    

 



 
Message from Campus Principals 

To get the latest news join   
www.facebook.com/ 

Nello Carbone & Geoff Block 

The end of Term 2 is upon us. Holidays await with rest and some extra sleep very 
much anticipated. It’s been a long hard term but it seems to have come and gone 
quickly. A lot of good learning has taken place over the term and now its time for a 
bit of a rest. 

Good Bye Tony Bubnjar 
We say farewell to Tony Bubnjar who came to the Precinct at mid year to cover for 
Heather Ernst. Tony has decided to accept a position in a Melbourne College. Tony 
worked hard for his students. His weekend classes were most appreciated and I’m 
sure all of his students will miss his efforts and dedication. We wish him all the best 
and thank him for the tireless work he undertook especially with his Year 12  
Specialist Maths. 
A replacement for Tony is being interviewed in the next few days and an  
appointment will be made after that. 

Introducing Kristen Healey 
Jacquie Melling will be leaving at the beginning of Term 3 on family leave. To replace 
Jacquie we have appointed Ms. Kristen Healey. Kristen is a new teacher with loads of 
enthusiasm and talent who will take on most of Jacquie’s teaching load. We welcome 
Kristen to our Learning Community and we hope she enjoys the experience at the 
Precinct Campus teaching interested young adults.  

Deb Ball Success 
Another round of Deb Balls were held last week. Both were spectacular events that 
showed our students at their best. On both nights the students made their parents 
and our College proud. We have had many comments from guests congratulating the 
College on the success of the nights. Special thanks must go to Andrea Gordon and 
her team of dedicated staff  (Dan Swallow, Todd Miller & Bernie Cropper ) that works 
so hard for months prior to make the events so wonderfully enjoyable. Well done to 
the students who all looked fabulous and actually made dancing look easy. 
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HOMESTAY FAMILIES      

REQUIRED FOR                          

INTERNATIONAL             

STUDENTS  

Homestay/Host families provide an authentic, safe environment 

for 15 – 18 year old overseas students, coming to Australia, for 

study. 

Homestay families are paid a fee to cover weekly food and utility 

costs.  Students‘ stays can vary from one year to three years. 

If you, friends or family are interested and would like further         

information please contact Geoff Block or Corine Noblet at  Kurnai 

College on  03) 51323 800. 

Schoology 
Since the start of the 2014 school year, Kurnai has been using the Schoology Learning Management System (LMS). It has 
been slowly introduced across many subjects and allows students to access their work online at any time, and also  
submit work or ask questions. 
The system is an effective 21st century learning tool that enables teachers, students and even parents to come together 
and help students learn what they need to learn. 
For more information go to, schoology.com to have a look at how the system works with it’s online demonstration.  
Alternatively, call or email the school to find out more. 
 

Term Holidays 
While term holidays are here and its important to take some time to relax and unwind its also important to keep in mind 
that all students will have some holiday study  to complete as well as the usual revision that needs top be done. It is  
important to keep up to date with all work set so that when the new term begins everyone is at the point that the teacher 
anticipated for the class. Please remember to relax as well as do what is necessary for all your classes to keep you up to 
date. 

Have a great holiday and be safe. 

 

Nello & Geoff 

 

Message from Campus Principals Contd... 
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2014 Debutante Ball 
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Congratulations to our PBS Recipients 

Excellence 

Riley Hogarth 

Zoey Hibbert 

Dale Duncan 

Ben French 

Daniel Brick 

Yuxin Li 

Lucinda Beecher 

Terese Davey 

Michael McAlister 

Brendan Mason 

Shaye Kennedy-Matheson 

Kiowa Scott-Hurley 

Sarah Ralph 

Freyja Hansch 

Emma Darling 

Engagement 

Jaymii-Lee Sherry  

Leigh Lethaby 

Jeclat Jikow 

Elone Lotulelei 

Zac Garth 

Mitchell Correa 

Whyatt Ross 

Michael McAlister 

Yuxin Li  

Work Ethic 

Sherlock Zhang 

Wei-Han Chang 

Riley Hogarth 

Sam Soloman 

Callum Lane 

Cassie Godden 

Tearna Schumann 

James Giusti 

Tanisha Kistler 

Rachel Rigby 

Nyawech Chiok 

James Goodwin  

Relationships 

Hayden Stephens  

Sarah Mayo 

Mark Foster  

Sarah Mayo 

Hayden Stephens 

Ben Lewis 

Sarah Darling 

Your Holiday to Relax – and do a bit of  study… 
 

As with every holiday as a senior student, it is absolutely essential that holidays are used to relax and revitalise before the 
next 10 week block.  This one (for Year 12 VCE especially) is absolutely no exception.  Next term is known as one of the 
hardest in respects to outcomes, workload, SAC’s, etc, as students prepare to tackle the Exams in Term 4.  It is therefore 
extremely important to rest up, enjoy some free time and feel relaxed and refreshed for the beginning of Term 3.   
 
The extra part to this however is to also separate some time for your studies.  This doesn’t need to be over the top but 
using portions of the holiday to read chapters, revise topics and catch up on missed work, will make the start of Term 3 
more productive and enjoyable. 
 
The VCE Advocate Team have been advertising the use of holiday study timetables to get this balance right.  We have had 
15-20 students run through the study timetables in the past 2 weeks and we welcome more in the time leading up to the 
holiday. 
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VCAL Guest Speakers 
VCAL students have been looking at the local community and the issues 
impacting on the community. Students completed research tasks and then 
produced brochures about these issues and local services addressing these 
issues. As part of learning about their community, students heard from 
guest speakers Heather Farley and Andrew Legge from Latrobe City about 
issues that our community are facing and how students can become more  
involved in their own community. Students asked questions and also gave 
information to Latrobe City about what they think needs to be changed  
locally. 

 
VCAL Personal Development 
VCAL Personal Development has taken on a community focus this term as 
students gain an awareness of local issues and get involved in a range projects that can help address some of these. The VCAL 
Personal Development Wood class is currently involved in a number of projects designed to help students give something 
back to the local community. 

Since the beginning of the term a number of students have been involved in 
restoring wooden furniture with the intention to turn unusable furniture into 
functioning furniture that can be donated to local charities to help families in 
need.  Students have worked hard throughout the term to strip back, repair 
and refinish various pieces to turn some very ordinary and rundown  
furniture into show pieces people would be proud to display in their homes. 
 
Students have enjoyed this work and are currently seeking donations in  
order to continue.  If anyone is able to help by donating old and unwanted 
timber furniture this would be greatly appreciated.  Unfortunately we cannot 
accept MDF of Chipboard furniture as we cannot work on these in the  
classroom.  If you think you can help with this please call Paul Radford at the                     
Precinct campus on 51323800. 
 
Alongside furniture 

restoration students have recently become involved in planning and 
constructing a number of single beds which will be donated to young 
mothers involved in the KYMS program.  Students have worked with 
the Smith Family to plan a sturdy single bed design and have started 
to construct a prototype with the aim of producing four beds by the 
end of term 3.  The Smith Family will work with the school to provide 
mattresses and bedding and the beds will then be donated as a 
package. 
          

{ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ WǳƭƛŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ {ƳƛǘƘ CŀƳƛƭȅ 

CǳǊƴƛǘǳǊŜ ǊŜǎǘƻǊŀǝƻƴ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ŀƴŘ ŀƊŜǊ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜΦ 
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Kurnai College – Available Tutors 
 
Federation University have compiled a list of Tutors available to support Precinct Students. Tutors are an amazing source of 
support for students wanting to reach their goals and wanting to work that bit harder to get there.  They are also a great 
support to those students who are anxious and feeling overwhelmed with certain subjects.   
 
In the newsletter you will find a list of names of available tutors, their contact details, what classes they specialise in and 
some references.  Please look through these and see if getting a tutor is a good move for your family. 
It is your responsibility to organise these tutoring sessions, which means organising time and place (any available  
classroom is available until 4pm at the Precinct).  It has been agreed by Federation University that they will charge $25-30 
per hour (which is the normal rate).  If you want to get together with a group (4-6), this could cost about $50-60 – but will 
need to be negotiated with the tutor. 
 

Name: Rowena West (2nd year Vet BioScience) 
Subjects: Chemistry, Biology, English, Indonesian 
Contact email: rowenaewest@gmail.com 
Contact phone number: 0468773494 
Past experience:  
Education support trainee at Warragul Regional Collage (2012) 
Reference: 
Iain Luck (Assistant Principal) 
Phone: 5623 9900 
Email: luck.iain.h@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Peer Leader (2009) at Trafalgar High School 
 

Year 12’s 
Baby Photos 
Find one Baby Photo (0-6yrs). Try and find one that doesn’t  obstruct your face and preferably 
facing the front. Convert to digital and save it as a jpeg file. 
 
Send it to Kallitsa at the following email:  
kalleopi.yiannacou.k@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
Also, any photos from your time at school are welcome.    
Examples of photos can include Excursions, Camps, Spots Days, Social, Deb, and any 
general photos of you and your friends  
taken at school,  (Year 7-12). 
  

 
2015 Contracted School Bus Travel -  
New Students (Year 7-10 and Year 11 & 12)  
In Term 3 the school will be assessing Bus Loadings for 2015.  It is important that if you have or know 
of any prospective students either doing Grade 6 2014 (enrolling in Year 7 2015) or who are intending 
to enrol to do Year 11 & 12 (VCAL, VCE, VET 2015) at the Precinct Campus and need to travel on a 
school bus, they contact Leonie Mackie (Bus Coordinator) on 5132 3700.   
Bus Forms for 2015 are available and need to be completed so that their travel can be assessed when 
undergoing this process. 
 

https://outlook.uob.ballarat.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=ON7qAl-rf0OTpipESyiBsNbaUcDpPdEIyzEq7RTBWsLFsLk9jxfVOMcETJUSOiw_UzFuIRyTVCg.&URL=mailto%3arowenaewest%40gmail.com
https://outlook.uob.ballarat.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=ON7qAl-rf0OTpipESyiBsNbaUcDpPdEIyzEq7RTBWsLFsLk9jxfVOMcETJUSOiw_UzFuIRyTVCg.&URL=mailto%3aluck.iain.h%40edumail.vic.gov.au
mailto:Kalleopi.yiannacou.k@edumail.vic.gov.au
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Name: WeiChieh  (Anela) Chang (23340290) (3rd Science – Chem major) 
Subjects you could tutor in: General Mathematics, Math Methods and Chemistry  
Contact email: wccha24@student.monash.edu 
Contact phone number: 0421205739 
Past  / relevant experience for tutoring:  
I have working with children check.  
2010-2011: I worked for Edsolution Tuition Agency (in Singapore) as a full time tutor, tutoring year 10-12 students biology, 
chemistry, mathematics and mandarin.  
2013-2014: Currently, giving mandarin lesson to 4 children ( Age 5,8,10 and 11)  
Anela is multilingual – Chinese and English and would be particularly good with Chinese language international students. 

 
Name: Jaymie Dawes (3rd year science Chem/Enviro and I think a past GEP student?) 
Subjects you could tutor in: Chemistry, Biology, Environmental Science, Further Maths, Health and Human Development 
(years 11 + 12) 
Contact email: jtdaw1@student.monash.edu 
Contact phone number: 0432398433 
Past  / relevant experience for tutoring: currently tutor biology/enviro/maths on weekends, have been a PASS leader (in 
University Chemistry) for 1 year and have had numerous tutoring students in the past. 
**Will need to be during semester 2 as I'm off campus until then doing a work placement with Gippsland Water. 

 
Name: Aaron Stevens (3rd year Engineering) 
Subjects you could tutor in: Any mathematics including Specialist  
Contact email: ajste15@student.monash.edu 
Contact phone number: 0404773455 
Past  / relevant experience for tutoring: Current PASS tutor for first year university mathematics – specialist equivalent. 
Could take a small group maths tute. 

 
Name: Kimberley Bowker (3rd year Vet BioScience) 
Subjects you could tutor in: Biology, psychology, I.T  
Contact email: kmbow3@student.monash.edu 
Contact phone number: 0408971765 
Past  / relevant experience for tutoring: 
I was an RA for halls in my second year, I was the first point of call for the first year science students so I did a lot of one on 
one.  
Mentoring - 2014  
Student ambassador 2012-14  
Kimberley thinks outside the square and has an unusual learning style herself. Great with students for whom conventional 
methods of teaching aren’t getting through. 

 
Name: Meagan Gray (1st year VetBioScience but took a gap year) 
Subjects you could tutor in: biology perhaps enviro (interested to know what other subjects they need) 
Contact email: megra10@student.monash.edu 
Contact phone number:0467639921 
Past  / relevant experience for tutoring: no past experience but a good place to start :) unless you would count work place-
ment at the primary school and helping younger brothers and friends. 
Meagan is great at helping her peers out! 
 

 

 

 

 

Kurnai College – Available Tutors contd... 

https://outlook.uob.ballarat.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=ON7qAl-rf0OTpipESyiBsNbaUcDpPdEIyzEq7RTBWsLFsLk9jxfVOMcETJUSOiw_UzFuIRyTVCg.&URL=mailto%3awccha24%40student.monash.edu
https://outlook.uob.ballarat.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=ON7qAl-rf0OTpipESyiBsNbaUcDpPdEIyzEq7RTBWsLFsLk9jxfVOMcETJUSOiw_UzFuIRyTVCg.&URL=mailto%3ajtdaw1%40student.monash.edu
mailto:ajste15@student.monash.edu
mailto:kmbow3@student.monash.edu
https://outlook.uob.ballarat.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=FfTrsRY8lE2_16SjC8BUv81M8NuYQtEI-NrCyD9iFDjEKRhtLKANJYQbhP23tU-x5WRNn3myuqU.&URL=mailto%3amegra10%40student.monash.edu
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Kurnai College – Available Tutors contd... 

Name: Ying-Chen Soo (3rd Year MedBioScience) 
Subjects: Biology, Chemistry, Physics (preferably not all at once) 
Contact email: ysoo4@student.monash.edu 
Contact number: 0413644705 
Past experience: Private tutor (2nd Year Microbiology) 

 
Name: Thomas Gurnett (3rd Year Engineering) 
Subjects you could tutor in: Physics + Chemistry 
Contact email: twgur1@student.monash.edu 
Contact phone number: 0422888892 
Past  / relevant experience for tutoring: Monash Ambassador, tutoring Yr 12 students.   

 
Name: Joshua Brown (1st Year Science) 
Subjects you could tutor in: Year 11 General Maths, Maths Methods, Year 12 Further Maths, Maths Methods and  
Chemistry 
Contact email:  joshuabrown@students.federation.edu.au or tacki999@live.com.au  
Contact phone number: 0437184676 
Past  / relevant experience for tutoring: I am willing to partake and gain experience in this field as it is an area I am looking 
at moving into after I graduate. As for relevant experience, I have in the past tutored a couple of Methods students at both 
a Year 11 and Year 12 level. I also have tutored a set of students within a Year 12 Further class as well. 

 
Name: Alexander McCubbin 
Subjects: VCE Chemistry (Yr11 and 12), VCE Biology (Yr11 and 12), VCE Maths Methods (Yr11 and 12) and VCE History: Rev-
olutions (Yr11 and 12).  
Email: hubdul123@gmail.com 
Phone: 0438389734 
Relevant Experience: I assisted people with VCE History: Revolutions (Yr11 and 12) over the course of the year just gone, 
and I am currently assisting one student with mathematics. I have scored reasonably well in both biology (D) and chemistry 
(HD) during my current tenure at university.  

 
Name: Rebecca Waddington (Final Year Bachelor of Science) 
Subjects you could tutor in:  
Year 11: Physics, Chemistry, Maths, Biology, English 
Year 12: Biology and Chemistry 
Contact email: rebeccawaddington@students.federation.edu.au 
Contact phone number: 0468920012 
Past  / relevant experience for tutoring: Lots of experience as a "student mentor" role in high school, and completed two 
years of Bachelor of Teaching 
  

 
Name: Daniel Bennett (1st Year Postgraduate Medicine) 
Subjects you could tutor in: Year 11 and 12: Chemistry, Physics, Biology 
Contact email: l_bennett_27@Hotmail.com 
Contact phone number: 0413812766 
Past  / relevant experience for tutoring: GAMSAT(medical school admission exam) tutor 

 

 

 

 

 

https://outlook.uob.ballarat.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=FfTrsRY8lE2_16SjC8BUv81M8NuYQtEI-NrCyD9iFDjEKRhtLKANJYQbhP23tU-x5WRNn3myuqU.&URL=mailto%3aysoo4%40student.monash.edu
https://outlook.uob.ballarat.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=FfTrsRY8lE2_16SjC8BUv81M8NuYQtEI-NrCyD9iFDjEKRhtLKANJYQbhP23tU-x5WRNn3myuqU.&URL=mailto%3atwgur1%40student.monash.edu
mailto:joshuabrown@students.federation.edu.au
mailto:tacki999@live.com.au
https://outlook.uob.ballarat.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=tNDqYCx5A06jo6rrW60J2lVoT8QYSNEIHeIjAz3Ppa2I4W4Guse3tITXhAYt7R1vMtfqejqc2_M.&URL=mailto%3ahubdul123%40gmail.com
https://outlook.uob.ballarat.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=tNDqYCx5A06jo6rrW60J2lVoT8QYSNEIHeIjAz3Ppa2I4W4Guse3tITXhAYt7R1vMtfqejqc2_M.&URL=mailto%3arebeccawaddington%40students.federation.edu.au
https://outlook.uob.ballarat.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=tNDqYCx5A06jo6rrW60J2lVoT8QYSNEIHeIjAz3Ppa2I4W4Guse3tITXhAYt7R1vMtfqejqc2_M.&URL=mailto%3al_bennett_27%40Hotmail.com
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YEAR 11 & 12 VCE Mid Year Exams 

Thank you to all the students who worked hard to successfully complete 
their exams.  This practice is important as it provides feedback that can 
move learning forward.  It allows students to identify their strengths 
and weaknesses so they can improve performance and for teachers to 
see the gaps in student knowledge and skills so they can build on them 
in class. 
Thank you to all the staff in preparing the exams and assessing them at 
an incredibly busy time of the school year. 
Thank you to Federation University for providing us with an excellent 
space to administer our exams.  It provides our students with a  
professional experience. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 – 24 – 28 November  
Year 12 – 29 October – 19 October 
The Year 12 Exam timetable can be accessed on http://www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/pages/vce/exams/timetable.aspx 
If you have any questions about the exams please contact me on: 
cropper.bernadette.b@edumail.vic.gov.au or phone 5132 3800 
Bernadette Cropper 
VCE Coordinator 

IMPORTANT  Dates 

Year 12s get RoadSafe 
This week all year 12’s had Andy come in from RoadSafe Victoria to have a discussion about the 
safety risks that can happen on our roads with drugs and alcohol. This talk was very informative on 

how to look after your mates and yourself, giving us helpful tips and ideas to 
prevent you and your friends doing things when going out. We were informed 
about BAC levels and how some prescription medication can cause accidents 
and if this occurs you can also get jail time. He also spoke about mixing Illegal 
and prescription drugs and how it can cause accidents not only on the road 
but with, arguments, fights, and when venturing home. We learnt that after 
consuming alcohol you lose concentration and aren’t able to concentrate on 
more than one thing at a time. He showed us a number of RoadSafe television 
ads based on true stories. Andy also described a number of scenarios that 
were based on fatalities involving drugs and alcohol in younger people that 
have occurred in the local area.  
.ȅ {ƘŀǊƳŀƛƴŜ IƛƭƭΣ 5ŀƴƴƛŜƭƭŜ 5ƻǿŜ ϧ /ŀƛǘƭƛƴ YƛƴƎΦ 

Welfare Officer 
 
Hi everyone, 
 
My name is Caitlin and I’m the new Welfare Officer for the Precinct 
Campus! 
 
If anyone is feeling a little overwhelmed or just needs somebody to talk 
to, I am here Wednesday to Fridays with an open door and a welcoming 
smile, I am located in the Student Services Office. 
 
My role is to be here for not only the students but the parents as well. 
I’m looking forward to getting to know all of your faces and working 
with you throughout the year! 
 
Don’t be shy come say hello. 
 

http://www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/pages/vce/exams/timetable.aspx
mailto:cropper.bernadette.b@edumail.vic.gov.au
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Career & Pathways News 

 

 
Open Days Reminder – Universities and other institutions hold Open Days. More details will follow in the 

first Newsletter in Term 3, however, the dates are provided again here for your diary. 

 
 
Gaining a Place in Graduate-Entry Medicine ς !ǘ ǘƘŜ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ ƻŦ aŜƭōƻǳǊƴŜΣ ƳŜŘƛŎƛƴŜ ƛǎ ŀ 

DǊŀŘǳŀǘŜ-ŜƴǘǊȅ 5ŜƎǊee, with applicants first needing to complete a Degree including Prerequisite Studies (eg. the  
University of Melbourne’s B. Biomedicine or the B. Science). Selection to this degree is based on the Graduate Medical 
School Admissions Test (GAMSAT), usually sat in the final year of the Undergraduate Degree, performance in the  
Undergraduate Degree (including completion of prerequisite studies) and an interview. Students attend an interview if 
they meet the other two criteria. Each criteria is weighted equally by the selection panel.  
InformationΥ www.medicine.unimelb.edu.au/study-here/md/application_processΦ  
As this is a Postgraduate qualification, there is no need to sit the Undergraduate Medicine and Health Sciences  
Admission Test. (The UMAT is now only required in Victoria by applicants for Monash Undergraduate Medicine).  
Two other Graduate-entry Medical Degrees are offered in Victoria, at Deakin University in Geelong and Monash in 
Gippsland (Monash also offers the only Victorian Undergraduate Medical Degree). 

From 2017, at least 50 of the 75 domestic places in the Monash Graduate Entry MBBS will be reserved for students who 
have completed Monash University’s Bachelor of Biomedical Science. The others will be for students who have  
completed the following Monash Degrees: Bachelor of Biomedical Science (including double degrees), Bachelor of  
Pharmacy, Bachelor of Physiotherapy and Bachelor of Science (dependent on the completion of designated units).  
Selection of students for the Graduate-entry MBBS will include a multiple mini interview; GAMSAT will not be required.  
Deakin does not specify any undergraduate degree to be completed first, but applicants will need to be equipped to 
answer questions in the GAMSAT and complete an interview. 
 

Monash University News –  

¶ Monash VTAC domestic first preferences increased by 4.7% this year (+635), while under-graduate offers of 
places increased by 3.5%, with 10,866 offers being made. 

¶ New courses at Monash for 2015 – Berwick campus will offer the Bachelor of Nursing, Clayton will offer the  
            Diploma of Higher Education – Science, a new City location will offer the Bachelor of International Business,   
            And Peninsula will offer the Bachelor of Education (Honours)Primary and Secondary Health and Physical   
            Education.  

¶ Monash offered 5,868 scholarships in 2014 – up 37% on 2013. 

¶ From 2015, all 4+ year Monash degrees will give an honours qualification. This can lead on to a one year    
            Masters’ degree, with only one year being full-fee. 

Reminders 

¶ ‘At Monash’ – 26 June Teaching, Sport/Outdoor Recreation; Book: www.monash.edu/seminars.  

¶ ‘Focus on Melbourne’ University: 25 June Victorian College of the Arts; Information/bookings  
              www.futurestudents.unimelb.edu.au/events2014  

¶ ‘University Experience’ at ACU: Information/ registration: www.acu.edu.au/uni-exp.  

¶ Monash Computer Games Boot Camp – 5–11 July; https://cgbc.infotech.monash.edu/ 

¶ Monash Art, Design and Architecture – Ph9903 1517, Info: monash.edu/mada/workshops. 

¶ Nursing and Midwifery - at Deakin; Info: health-enquire@deakin.edu.au or Ph 9251 7777. 

¶ A Career with Animals - Healesville Sanctuary, and Werribee Open Range Zoo; Booking: 9285 9406; Info: 
www.zoo.org.au/whats-on/school-holidays-at-zoos-victoria.   

¶ Law at Melbourne – 2 July; www.jd.law.unimelb.edu.au/schools; Info: Yvonne Au, 8344 8879. 

Sat 2 Aug  Monash University (Berwick & Peninsula Campuses) 
Sun 3 Aug  Deakin (Warrnambool), Monash (Caulfield, Clayton & Parkville), Swinburne  
Sun 10 Aug   Australian Catholic Uni (ACU) (Melbourne), Deakin (Geelong), RMIT (Bundoora, Brunswick, City) 
Sun 17 Aug   La Trobe Uni (Bendigo), University of Melbourne 
Sun 24 Aug   Box Hill Institute, Deakin (Melbourne), La Trobe (Melbourne), Victoria, William Angliss Institute 
Sun 31 Aug   ACU (Ballarat), Federation Uni (Ballarat & Gippsland)  

http://www.medicine.unimelb.edu.au/study-here/md/application_process
http://www.monash.edu/seminars
http://www.futurestudents.unimelb.edu.au/events2014
http://www.acu.edu.au/uni-exp
https://cgbc.infotech.monash.edu/
http://monash.edu/mada/workshops
mailto:health-enquire@deakin.edu.au
http://www.zoo.org.au/whats-on/school-holidays-at-zoos-victoria
http://www.jd.law.unimelb.edu.au/schools
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Career & Pathways News Contd… 

IMPORTANT  
Dates 

¶ Selection to the Medical Imaging Degree is expected to include an interview for the 2015 intake.  

¶ Year 10 Independence Day - hear about prerequisites, ways to choose a University course and pathways, talk to 
faculty representatives, take part in workshops. When: 11am-3.30pm, Thurs 3 July (lunch provided);  

             Where: Clayton Campus; Register: www.monash.edu/year10-day.  

¶ Year 11 Inspiration Day - learn about course options and the difference you can make with what you study;  
pathways; choosing a course; participate in workshops. When: 11am-3.30pm, Wed 9 July (lunch provided); Where:  
Caulfield Campus; Register: www.monash.edu/year11-day.   

Career Discovery in Fashion and Textiles at RMIT - Career options in the Fashion and  

Textile industries are diverse and multi-faceted. RMIT is aware of the skills and knowledge required by graduates to  
participate and contribute in today’s highly competitive marketplace. To assist you in selecting the most appropriate  
program and career option, RMIT Fashion and Textiles will conduct a Career Discovery program; Who: Year 11 & 12; 
When: 9.30am-4.30pm, 1 – 3 July (3 days); Where: RMIT Brunswick; Cost: $350: Book: 9925 8111; 
www.shortcourses.rmit.edu.au; Course No. S350337. 
 

Nursing at Victoria University – Health courses at VU give hands-on experience and learning through 

scenario-based placements and clinical assessment. Students gain the latest knowledge, skills and experience to be work-
ready and career-focussed before graduation. The three-year B. Nursing prepares graduates to be qualified registered 
nurses recognised by the Australian Nursing and Midwifery Council. It is also a pathway into Paramedicine through the B. 
Health Science (Paramedic). See: www.vu.edu.au/courses/bachelor-of-nursing-hbnb. NOTE: Div 1 Nursing is also offered at 
ACU, Deakin, Federation, La Trobe, Melbourne, Monash, and RMIT Uni’s.  
 

Enviromental and Marine Careers Expo – Join the experts for a Careers, Employment, and  

Training Expo at Melbourne Aquarium. The Expo brings together professionals from a variety of industries and tertiary 
institutions. When: Twilight session 4.30-8pm, Thurs 7 Aug; Where: Sea Life, Melbourne Aquarium; Cost: $20 per person 
early bird (by 27 June), $25 afterwards; Bookings: 9923 5911, bookings@melbourneaquarium.com.au;  
Info: www.melbourneaquarium.com.au/schools.  
 

International Court Rules Deakin Law Students Best in World – Deakin University 

has taken one of the world’s most prestigious law student competitions, winning the team’s award in the Willem C. Vis 
International Commercial Arbitration Moot in Vienna. The mock court competition, known as the Vis Moot, is a highly 
prestigious event, with 290 Law Schools form around the globe competing. The competition requires students to prepare 
materials for a hypothetical international commercial law dispute and then argue that case against other teams.  
 

IT@Deakin – Deakin offers a range IT disciplines, including Games Design and Development, IT Security and  

Computer Science. The perception of Computer Games has completely shifted. Games are now fundamental tools used in 
Sales and Marketing, Business Strategy, Education, and Science – much more than just entertainment products and  
graduates are well prepared for careers beyond traditional roles in gaming companies. IT security is suited to students 
interested in tackling cyber-crime and cyber-security head-on. Graduates with skills in this area are highly sought-after. 
Computer Science focuses on the technological aspects of computing and IT, including development of analytical skills and 
an understanding of programming and software engineering. 
 

Interested in Logistics? Logistics is about getting materials/foodstuffs to the right place at the right time. 

The Victorian Transport Association (VTA) Logistics Cadetship is a two year program with recipients employed fulltime 
with logistics companies while studying for a Certificate IV/Diploma in Logistics. Cadets are released from work to study at 
Victoria University. Cadets earn a full time wage while studying. If you are looking for a career in business, and are highly 
organised, this could be the career for you. Info: Leni Carrion, Ph 9646 8590, cadetship@vta.com.au;  
See: www.vta.com.au.  
 

Secure your Place at La Trobe before your ATAR – Don’t forget that La Trobe University’s 

Aspire Early Admissions Program applications open on Tuesday 1 July. Check out the enrichment program and key dates 
to apply now.  
Compiled by; M. Walker 

http://www.monash.edu/year10-day
http://www.monash.edu/year11-day
http://www.shortcourses.rmit.edu.au
http://www.vu.edu.au/courses/bachelor-of-nursing-hbnb
mailto:bookings@melbourneaquarium.com.au
http://www.melbourneaquarium.com.au/schools
mailto:cadetship@vta.com.au
http://www.vta.com.au
http://latrobe.custhelp.com/rd?1=AvMA~wpkDv8S~xb~Gv8M~yJ6TP8qrHX7PIp5jj7~Pv_w&2=1665
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 Upcoming Excursions / Camps 

To ensure the smooth organization and running of camps and excursions we request that  

permission forms and payments be returned to the school by the due date on the permission form. 

This enables the purchase of train tickets, food and venue tickets etc. in a timely manner.  

Event  Date  Cost  Date Due  

Mount Hotham Ski Camp Mon 21 - Fri 25 July $860 
Final Instalment now overdue 

($160) 

Victoria Market Business Thurs 24 July $18 Thurs 17 July 

Yakult Factory Tour Mon 28 July $16 Mon 21 July 

Job Skills Expo Tues 29 July $0 Fri 25 July 

Mt Baw Baw Camp 
Wed 13 Aug -   

Fri 15 Aug 
$265 

Deposit of $150 now overdue 

Balance of $115 Due Fri 18 July 

VET Rock Climbing 
Wed 6 Aug & 

Wed 20 Aug 
$0 Tues 29 July; 

Yr. 11 Cross Country Ski Thurs 7 Aug $30 Fri 25 July 

Bob Hillman Lecture Tues 12 Aug $5 Fri 8 Aug 

Supreme Court Fri 22 Aug $0 Wed 20 Aug 

IMPORTANT  
Dates 

Kurnai College Four Pillars 

Engagement:  ²Ŝ ŀŎǝǾŜƭȅ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 

Excellence:  ²Ŝ Řƻ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ Řƻ 

Work Ethic:  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŎƻƳƳƛǧŜŘ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƘŀǊŘ 

Relationships:  ²Ŝ ǾŀƭǳŜ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǎǇŜŎǘ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ 
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